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Hello Errinrung Family 



  

Group Activities  
I’m so glad to hear the 

feedback regarding our 

activities. Since virtual 

exercise class was such a hit 

we are going to hold it 

every other Wednesday  

morning. We are also going 

to let it all out with our 

biweekly sing along. I’d like 

to also introduce our new 

monthly birthday 

celebration, when we 

celebrate everyone with a 

birthday during the current 

month.   

Boat Cruise  

We have the amazing opportunity 

to go on a boat cruise with the 

Collingwood charters that is being 

held by long term care home . 

There are limited seats that will be 

available for us, that being said we 

will announce the sign up date and 

it will be first come first served 

basis.  We encourage families to 

join us, proof  of  vaccination will 

be required and family members 

will have to purchase there ticket 

through the company after signing 

up with the manager. All residents 

tickets will paid for, families will 

need to arrange for transportation.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

  

Dona Kurian  
Executive Director  

ext.5 or 
 dkurian@southbridgecare.ca 

 
Carolyn McLeod-Bainbridge  

Director of Care 
ext. 3 or 

Carolyn.McLeod-
Bainbridge@southbridgecare.ca 

 
Kerry Baker  

Business Office Manager 
Ext. 7 or 

kbaker@southbridgecare.ca  
 
 

Rebecca Walker 
ALC/Quality Lead 

ext.  4 or 
Rebecca.walker@southbridgecar

e.ca 
 

Hans Schaefer 
Food Service Manager  

ext 227 or 
Hans.Schaefer@southbridgecare.

ca  

If you need us…. 

August Events  

Thursdays: Bingo 

Fridays: Movie Night    

Saturdays: Manicures  

Every other Wednesday 

morning: virtual exercise class 

in the Central Lounge  

Every other Monday: Sing along 

in the North Lounge  

 

August 15th: August Birthday 

celebration. 
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Sunflowers 

Spin 

Sunflowers spin to 
catch solar perfection 
and to mirror the sun’s 
radiant reflection 

They swivel their 
heads to catch 
his rays 
as he with his 
gold 
does them array. 
 
 
 
 

 

 Announcement from Rebecca 

 I want to thank all residents, 

families and staff  for the 

great past few months. I am 

saddened to say that I will be 

stepping down from my 

position as of  August 7th and 

will be starting a new 

journey.  


